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Thomas Harrington (adpce.ad)

From: Thomas Harrington (adpce.ad)
Sent: Friday, August 18, 2023 1:04 PM
To: 'egregoryjr@forrestcitywater.com'; cityhall@cityofforrestcityar.com
Cc: Leslie Allen-Daniel (adpce.ad)
Subject: AR0020087 City of Forrest City CAO Progress Report and Final Compliance

Mr. Gregory, 
I have include links to the Amended CAO and the letter that went with this amendment for your review. Please send me 
an update on the progress of the SSES by Wednesday August 23, 2023. If you have any questions please contact me. 
 
Please respond to this email to verify that you have received it. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Amended CAO Letter 
 
https://www.adeq.state.ar.us/downloads/WebDatabases/PermitsOnline/NPDES/EnforcementReports/AR0020087_Forr
est%20City%20Executed%20Amended%20CAO%20Letter_20200619.pdf  
 
Amended CAO 
 
https://www.adeq.state.ar.us/downloads/WebDatabases/PermitsOnline/NPDES/EnforcementReports/AR0020087_Forr
est%20City%20Amended%20CAO%2017-085-001_20200211.pdf  
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